Your input is invaluable in deciding the future of our Parish Rooms at the Richard Jory Playing Field. Please take a few minutes to share your thoughts and preferences by completing this survey.

1. How often do you use the Parish Rooms? - [] Regularly - [] Occasionally - [✓] Rarely - [] Never	
2. How often do you use the Playing Fields? - () Regularly - () Occasionally - (✓) Rarely - () Never	
3. How do you travel most often to the Parish Rooms? - () on foot - () bicycle - (✓) car - () public transport	
4. Tick all age ranges in your household: 0-5(), 5-11(), 11-18 (✓), 18-30(), 30-60(), over 60(✓)	
5. What do you appreciate most about the Parish Rooms/Playing Fields?	
6. Do you think the Parish Rooms need improvement? - [] Yes - [.] No - [.] Undecided	
 7. If 'yes', which of the following improvements or changes would you like to see to the Parish Rooms/ Playing Fields? () Small meeting rooms and work spaces () Larger hall for functions/community events such as film nights, barn dances, performances and weddin (✓) A community café () A community shop (✓) A cosier seating area for drinks/informal meetings () A bar (✓) Exhibition/retail space for local artists/makers () More biodiversity eg including a wildlife pond () An extended play area including facilities for older children/young people () Other (Please specify below) 	
e. Any Additional comments or suggestions regarding the future of the Parish Rooms/Playing Fields:	

Any Additional comments or suggestions regarding the future of the Parish Rooms/Playing Fields:

Type of use changes with age of children in family and whether they still live at home.

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey. Your input will play a vital role in shaping the future of our Parish Rooms. Your opinion matters, and we appreciate your participation.

TO RETURN

email to clerk@gwennap-parish.net by 12th January 2024.